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Important Upcoming Dates: 
 
Oct. 9-13       No School – October Break 
 
Oct. 20         End of Quarter 1 
 
Oct. 30       No School – District Professional Learning Day 
 
Oct. 31       Storybook (Dress-Up) Day 
 

Our School Day: 
 
8:00 a.m.    School Starts 
 
3:15 p.m.       1st load bus student dismissal 
 
3:20 p.m.    Walkers/2nd load bus student dismissal 

 Capturing Kids Hearts – Good Things 
Last week, we provided an overview about how PRIDE Promises 
work in the Capturing Kids Hearts system to create buy-in about 
how we’ll treat each other with respect each and every day. This 
week, we’re examining Good Things. Our teachers build in Good 
Things time each day so students can share what’s happening in 
their lives. Taking a few minutes each day to prioritize hearing 
about our students’ lives (and all the awesome things they have 
going on) is another way we hope CKH continues to build out our 
culture and for students to become even more woven into the 
fabric of our school. The stories we hear and the successes we 
celebrate make our school an even better place to be. So, when you 
see your students each day, take a moment and ask them what 
Good Things took place at CES…we’re sure you’ll be glad you did. 

A Quick Glance to the End of this Month 
Although we do not have school next week (have lots of fun and 
please keep reading), when we return there will be plenty going 
on. The week of October 23rd will be Red Ribbon Week and 
we’ll be having a few subtle dress-up days to raise awareness 
about caring for our bodies. Then on Oct. 30th there will be no 
school as the entire district has a professional learning day. 
Finally, on Oct. 31 we will be having a Storybook (Dress-Up) 
Day and Halloween parties in the afternoon. Stay tuned! 

More Info from Around CES 
• For the safety of all our students, we ask that all parents 

please stop by the office to sign in and collect a visitor’s 
badge. Also, to preserve our teachers’ planning and 
preparation time, we ask that parents please schedule an 
appointment to see the teacher. Thank you! 

• Thank you for calling and letting us know about illnesses 
and student absences. We are implementing the District’s 
new attendance policy, but we are determined to keep 
working with parents and families, not ever against. Thank 
you for your continued support. 

• We have had the first Fall chill in the air in the mornings, so 
please send a warm coat or sweatshirt with your student to 
keep them warm during morning recesses. 

• The Good News Club is starting up on Wednesday, October 
4th from 3:15 to 4:45 p.m. in Room 208 at CES. Also, 
please check the CES Community Page on our website for 
more information about all the clubs, groups and offerings 
available for our students, including lots of new information 
about what’s happening at the Cedaredge Public Library! 

 

The mission of Cedaredge Elementary School is to 
prepare students to be thoughtful, productive, 

informed citizens. 
Every staff member emphasizes academic 

excellence, social responsibility, safety, and 
personal achievement throughout the school. 

	


